
From: Bymers, Benjamin
To: dencc - City Council
Subject: 1899 York St Landmark Designation
Date: Friday, June 24, 2016 2:58:34 PM

To whom it may concern,

My name is Ben Bymers, I live in Denver at 3371 West 34th Ave. and I am writing in support
 of landmark designation for 1899 York St. also in Denver.  The house at this address is a
 unique example of early 20th century mission revival architecture and exists today in a
 largely unaltered and original state.  I believe that preservation of historic structures is critical
 to maintaining Denver's character and heritage and giving 1899 York st landmark status will
 insure that this special house remains intact into the future.

Thank you, 
Ben Bymers

Sent using OWA for iPhone

mailto:benjamin.bymers@jonahenergy.com
mailto:dencc@denvergov.org


From: John Krauklis
To: dencc - City Council
Subject: 1899 York st. Historical designation
Date: Thursday, June 23, 2016 1:39:40 PM

I support the historical designation of 1899 York st. It is a beautiful historically significant structure with plenty of
 history to support designation.
Thanks.

John Krauklis
227 W 5th Ave.
Denver CO 80204
(303) 330-6308
Jkrauk@yahoo.com

mailto:jkrauk@yahoo.com
mailto:dencc@denvergov.org


From: Linda Galloway
To: dencc - City Council
Subject: In support of historic designation for 1899 York
Date: Thursday, June 23, 2016 1:51:48 PM

To whom it may concern:

I reside at 2512 Williams St. and walk through the area surrounding City Park almost daily.  This house is an 
architectural gem.  

Please vote to award the house historic status.  Now that historic buildings seem to be razed on a daily 
basis, the council’s vote will serve to preserve this house for Denver citizens to enjoy and appreciate in 
years to come.

Thank you.

Linda Galloway
303 863 8620 
203 733 7446

mailto:gallowaylinda@gmail.com
mailto:dencc@denvergov.org


From: Tamara Chapman
To: dencc - City Council
Subject: Historic designation of 1899 York
Date: Sunday, June 26, 2016 9:10:34 AM

Dear Members of the Denver City Council,

I'm writing to encourage you to vote for the historic designation of 1899 York, a fantastic building that
 lends our city character -- and character, as I see it, is a precious resource that should not be
 squandered in the name of progress. 

Many thanks,

Tamara Chapman
150 W. Maple Ave.
Denver, CO 80223

tchapmanwrites@aim.com

mailto:tchapmanwrites@netscape.net
mailto:dencc@denvergov.org


From: Wende Nossaman
To: dencc - City Council
Subject: Support for the historic designation of 1899 York
Date: Thursday, June 23, 2016 2:53:56 PM

I am fully in support of the historic designation of 1899 York.  I am fearful Denver is being too
 short sighted when tearing down buildings with not only historical significance, but
 architectural importance. We already live with the bad decisions of the 60s.  Its important our
 city officials work hard to ensure Denver retains some charm by keeping these kinds of
 buildings.  Having grown up in Denver, I am regularly horrified by how much our city officials
 allow to be torn down and replaced with non descript and poorly constructed buildings that
 don't offer any interest or value to the community.  Denver needs to stop being so ambivalent
 towards revenues and plan better for a long term future of a beautiful community, not
 another Highlands Ranch skyline.

Sincerely,

Wende Nossaman
3536 Quivas St
Denver, CO 80211

mailto:wnossaman@hotmail.com
mailto:dencc@denvergov.org
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